
DHANAMANIURI UNIVERSITY
MANIPUR

NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the 26h October, 2024

!
No.5/1U2024-DMU: igg It is hereby informed for general information to allteaching,

non-teaching and all newly admitted PG students along with parents that an

Induction Programme (PG) for the academic session 2024-25 has been scheduled

to be held on 31* October, 2A24 at the Auditorium, DM College of Commerce,

DMU, at 9:30 am.

All are requested to kindly make it convenient to attend the Induction
Programme.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

t

(Dr. R.K. Joteen Singh)
Registrar

Copy to:
1. PA to the Vice-Chancellor, DMU

2. All Deans, DMU

3. All Principals Constituent Colleges of DMU
4. All newly admitted PG students
5. The EditOI - The Sangai Express (English)/The Poknapham (ManipurD/fhe Huiyen Lanpao

(with a request to kindly published in your esteemed local newspaper for two days 27.LA.2A24

and 28.10.2024, bill in triplicate may kindly be submitted for early payment)

6. Guard File.
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